
Sydney Road 
London N10 2NL 

Tel: 0208 883 6880 

 

Headteacher: Hugh Vivian Deputy Head: Paraskeve Constantinou 
Email: office@hollickwood.barnet.sch.uk 

Thursday 23rd May 2019 
 
Dear parents / carers, 
 
This is the final letter before we go on our school Journey to the Isle of Wight – please 
note the earlier return time on Friday 7th June. 
 

 On Monday 3rd June we will be travelling to the Isle of Wight.  Your child should 
come to school in clothes suitable for travel, at 8.30am and meet in the Year 6 
classroom. 

 They should have all their kit packed in a suitcase or holder that they can carry 
(packing list attached).  

 If they have medicines that they need to take whilst away they should be packed 
in a small container that is clearly labelled with their name and instructions for use. 

 Travel sickness tablets for the outward journey should already have been taken. 
Tablets for the return journey should be in a clearly marked envelope with the exact 
dosage needed. 

 All medicine will be collected and looked after by our first aider Lisa Staff. 

 Pocket money. There is a small shop at the site. The organisers suggest that £10 
is quite sufficient. The money should be sealed in a clearly labelled envelope. 

 Don’t forget sunscreens and hats. 

 Please make sure your child does not pack any phones or electrical devices. 

 Your child will need a packed lunch for the outward journey. 
 

We shall be contacting the school every day to inform them of what we have done and 
how it is going. The school will relay this information to you via text messaging. You may 
need to check with the office that they have your correct mobile number. 
 
Our journey times are as follows: 
 
Outward Journey – Monday 3rd June Return Journey – Friday 7th June 
Leave school 9:00am Leave Centre 11:00pm 
Ferry 1:00pm Ferry 1:00pm 
Arrive at Centre 2:30pm Arrive at School 4-4:30pm 

. 

As you are aware, traffic in and around London can be very unpredictable. We will keep 
the school updated as to our progress and they will alert you to any delays that we might 
experience on our return journey. 
 

 Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Sarah Johnston    
Shakespeare Class Teacher                                                            


